
The contents of this flyer are provided solely as a public service.  The event or activity described here is not in any way 
affiliated with the Oradell Public School, nor is it endorsed by the Oradell Board of Education. 

Buy Yeti Drinkware & Feed the Hungry! 
 

Support the 6th GRADE GIVE BACK as they 

raise money to RISE AGAINST HUNGER! 
 

By purchasing a $35 Yeti Drinkware Product, you will be donating $11 for 

RAH and providing 32 meals to people in need. 
 

Yeti 20 Oz Rambler Tumbler   Yeti 18 oz Rambler Bottle 
 

           

*Orders will be available for pick up at OPS Late February/Early March* 
 

Two-Step Process to Order: 

1. Go to https://tinyurl.com/v4r8b32 and submit order form 

2. Make check payable to “Oradell BOE Student Activities” 

a. return in an envelope labeled “6th Grade Give Back” via your child’s 

homeroom teacher 

b. include your name and telephone number in the memo line. 
 

Orders Will Be Processed After Forms are Submitted & Checks Received. 

ORDERS DUE BY WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 22, 2020 

 

Any questions, please email oradellgiveback2020@gmail.com 
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